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Dear Sir/Madam
As a resident of Thorpeness. I am writing to express my opposition to the building of in
effect two nuclear reactors on this beautiful but fragile coast.  We are having at Thorpeness
 egress to contend with coastal erosion with rapidly receding cliffs.  It’s unthinkable
having even more long term nuclear waste accumulating on this site and to be adjoining
Minsmere is so inappropriate 
I’m convinced by the arguments there are better alternatives including renewable energy
&  that to have a French company Chinese financed is offering overpriced out of date
technology
I just do not want this in my back yard!!! Please turn this project down
F V H Weston
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